
 

Welcome!  At First Baptist, we believe small groups are essential for fostering spiritual growth and deepening your faith journey. Our 

goal is to help every adult find a group where they feel they truly belong, without limiting groups by age range. If you're not currently 

part of a small group, we encourage you to explore the list below and discover the one that's right for you.  

Groups that meet in the back hallway 

From the sanctuary, head straight toward Jam Town and turn right at the hallway just past Jr. Jam Town. Then, take the next left to 

enter the back hallway.  

  

The first room on your left, Room 115, serves as both our church library and the meeting space where Lisa Patton leads a small 

group for single ladies.  

  

The second door on your right is where Les Davis leads our  college and younger singles group. They meet in Room 116. 

  

Across from Les’ room is where the group led by Scott Burgess meets in Room 117.  Scott’s group consists of both median-aged and 

younger senior adults. 

  

Next to Scott’s room on your left is Room 121 where Tim Atkinson leads some of our median-aged adults. 

  

Our young married adults are led by Laura & Aaron Brown, who meet in Room 120, across the hall from Tim’s group.  Some attend 

without their spouse.  

Groups that meet in rooms adjacent to the sanctuary 

Bret Dean leads a group of younger senior adults in Room 301, located immediately to your right as you enter the sanctuary. 

  

Jimmy Holloway teaches a small group of senior adults in Room 305. This room is part of a cluster of four rooms on the right-hand 

side of the sanctuary and is closest to the front of the sanctuary. 

  

Another senior adult group, led by Tim Coats, meets in Room 307, commonly known as the Choir Room. 

  

Activities Building Groups - 8203 Dollarway Road - (Across the street from the Police Department) 

 Greg Stanford leads a combined group of median-age to senior adults in the Fellowship Hall. 

  

Upstairs in the Activities Building, Jim Monroe facilitates a group with members ranging in age from 35 to 70. 

  

Our newest group, the Breakfast Club, meets in the game room of the Youth Building (connected to the Activities Building) and is 

designed specifically for those raising teenagers. Brad Spurlin, Sheri Allen, Sherri Neikirk, and David Neikirk rotate facilitating this 

group. 

  

For more information about any of our small groups, please contact Jim Monroe in the church office at 870-247-3124 or via email at 

jim@fbcwhitehall.com. 


